
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish of Killeeshil  
 Church of the Assumption Tullyallen, St Joseph’s Ackinduff, St Patrick’s Aughnagar                                                                                   

 Fr. Pat Hannigan P.P.   

 Parish Office:  028 8776 1211   

 Email: killeeshilparish@yahoo.co.uk 

 Website:  parishofkilleeshil.com 

 Parish Webcam:  www.mcnmedia.tv  

 

 

Parish Pastoral Council 

Brian O Neill - Chair 

Tel: 0775 969 0604 

Sheila O Neill – Secretary 

Tel: 028 8776 1500 
 

Parish Safeguarding Rep. 

Geraldine Scullion  

Tel: 028 8556 7078 
 

Community Centre 

Bookings - Kieran 

Tel: 07776939351 

 Schedule for Week Beginning 17th December 2023 
Third Sunday of Advent 

Sat Vigil   Ackinduff 7.00pm Frank Holland (1st Anniv) 

Sun 17th  Aughnagar 9.00am John & Helena O Neill M.M. 

Sun 17th  Tullyallen    11.00am  Jim Mc Geough 

Mon 18th  Ackinduff 7.30pm Evelyn Mc Gilly & Dec’d Family Members 

Tue 19th  Aughnagar 10.00am  

Wed 20th  Tullyallen 10.00am Mick, Ellie & Michael Cush 

Thurs 21st   Ackinduff 10.00am  

Fri 22nd  Ackinduff 7.30pm Josie Hamill (1st Anniv) 

Sat Vigil  Ackinduff 7.00pm  

Sun 24th   Aughnagar 9.00am Dec’d Members of Morris Family 

Christmas Eve Tullyallen 7.00pm Dan & Charlie Carberry & Dec’d Family Members also James Clarke 

Christmas Day Aughnagar 9.00am Peter & Susan Gormley 

Christmas Day Ackinduff 11.00am Kate & Packie Fox 

We Remember All Those Who Have Gone         
Before Us       
 

Helena & John O Neill (Canada) 
Raymond Mc Glinchey (Coalisland) 
Patrick Callaghan (Killeavy) 

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

Killeeshil Parish Pastoral Council aims to meet the pastoral 

needs of the people of the Parish through fostering a more 

active involvement in living out Christ’s mission.                                                             

Like the Good Samaritan, we value each Parish member and 

Parish Office 

A selection of Mass cards/  

Mass bouquets are available from the 

Parish Office on Tuesday, Wednesday  

& Thursday mornings. 

 
Cardinal MacRory Pastoral Area 

Clergy 
 

Ballygawley:                                                

Fr. Michael O Dwyer  Tel: 028 8556 7096 
 

Aghaloo & Carnteel:                                  

  Fr. Cathal Deveney  Tel: 028 8555 7212 

   Fr Dermot McCaul  Tel: 028 3756 8288 
 

Beragh:                                             

 Fr Sean Mc Cartan Tel: 028 8075 8206 

   



Thank You                                                                   
A sincere word of thanks and appreciation to all those who 
made their parish contributions during the week. Your            
support and solidarity means a lot.                                      
Weekly Collection £1,905.00 
Standing Orders:  Allied Irish Bank, Dungannon 
Account No:  18169094.  Sort Code: 93 82 89 
Anyone who would like to contribute via Standing Order can 
do so with the above details. 
Online Donations:  Anyone wishing to make an online          
donation can visit www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate the 
“Donate to our Parish” button. 

Ministries for 23rd/24th December 
Ackinduff 
Eucharistic Minister: Christina Mc Cann 
Reader:   Maria Nugent 
Altar Servers:  Casidhe Mae Mallon 
    Leah O Neill_______________ 
Aughnagar 
Eucharistic Ministers: Sally Mc Aleer  
    Gerard Donaghy 
Reader:            Ursula Bradley 
Altar Servers:  Padraig Mc Kane 
    Brendan Quinn___________ 

 

Parish Draw 
Our next Parish Draw will be held this  

Tuesday 19th December. 

Killeeshil Community Centre 
Killeeshil Open Door Club: The club will have their 
Christmas lunch on Tuesday 19th December in Quinn’s 
Corner at 2.00pm.  Music by ‘Sprig of Heather’.   
Non members are welcome.  Cost £20.   
Contact 0771 083 2814 to confirm attendance. 

Killeeshil G.F.C 
Alphalot:  Jackpot £10,000.  Monday’s Results - H I O Q R 
Lotto is every Monday at 9.00pm.  Our Lotto, envelopes 
are available from Cabragh Spar Shop, from any of the                
committee members or check out our Facebook. 
 
A.G.M. All members are invited to attend our A.G.M. this 
Monday 18th December at 7.30pm in the Community  
Centre.  This is an opportunity for you to have your say on 
how your club is run and to get an update on all that  
happened in 2023.   
Any motions or nominations should be forwarded to  
Dominic Donaghy, Club Secretary. 
Email: secretary.killeeshilstmarys.tyrone@gaa.ie 
Tel: 0787 613 5808. 

Christmas Schedule 
Confessions: 
Tuesday 19th December  7.00pm in Aughnagar 
Wednesday 20th December  10.30am in Tullyallen 
Fourth Sunday of Advent Masses: 
Saturday 23rd 7.00pm Ackinduff 
Sunday 24th  9.00am Aughnagar 
PLEASE NOTE: There will be no 11.00am Mass in Tullyallen 
on Sunday 24th December. 
Christmas Masses: 
Christmas Eve 7.00pm Tullyallen 
Christmas Day 9.00am Aughnagar 
Christmas Day 11.00am Ackinduff 

Because You’re Worth It 
He did not cling to heaven, 

but came among us on earth 
because you’re worth it! 

His state was divine, 
but he took on our humanity 

because you’re worth it! 
He divested himself of glory, 

to be born in the lowliest stable 
because you’re worth it! 

He relinquished his Lordship of all 
to be subject to Mary and Joseph 

because you’re worth it! 
He, the Lord of Life, accepted death 

even death on a cross 
because you’re worth it! 

He loves you to the utmost 
and does everything for love of you 

because you’re worth it! 

Peace Light of Bethlehem 
The Peace Light of Bethlehem is a program that was  
inaugurated in Austria in 1987 as part of a charitable relief 
mission for handicapped children and people in need.  The 
program has gone to more than 20 countries in Europe, as 
well as the Americas.  Every year before Christmas, the flame 
originates at the Grotto of the Nativity in Bethlehem and 
goes to Austria.  The flame is then distributed by scouts and 
guides to other countries.  The 10th Tyrone Killeeshil Scouts 
will bring the Peace Light of Bethlehem to the Vigil Mass in 
Ackinduff at 7.00pm on Saturday 23rd December. 

Anam Cara Armagh 
Anam Cara Armagh, the organisation that supports  
bereaved parents, is holding a Parent Evening on  
Wednesday 20th December at 7.15pm in Armagh City  
Hotel.  This event is free and open to all bereaved parents 
regardless of the age your child died, the circumstances of 
their death, or whether their death was recent or not.  We 
also offer an online support service.  Contact us on  
info@anamcara.ie  or 028 9521 3120 for any queries. 
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